
Caitlin Schafer - Re: Fwd: U_2018_0022 Public Comment for Record #2

From: Trent Taylor
To: Adrienne Thompson;  Jesse Davis;  Caitlin Schafer
Date: 11/12/2019 1:18 PM
Subject: Re: Fwd: U_2018_0022 Public Comment for Record #2
Cc: Julia Acker;  Brent Schultz
Attachments: IMG_0644.JPG; IMG_0771.JPG

Hollis Lesur just sent me these photos via email requesting that they be made part of the record for this use 
permit hearing.

Trent Taylor
Interim Manager
Code Enforcement Division
Mendocino Co. Planning and Building Services
phone: (707)234-6669
Email:  taylort@mendocinocounty.org

>>> Jesse Davis 11/12/2019 9:24 AM >>>
Caitlin & Adrienne, 

Can you ensure that this message and associated materials are posted with U_2018-0022, which will be 
heard by the ZA on the 14th. Thank you in advance. 

Best Regards, 
Jesse Davis

Jesse Davis 
Senior Planner
County of Mendocino
Planning & Building Services
860 N Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482
Main Line: (707) 234-6650
davisj@mendocinocounty.org

>>> Trent Taylor 11/12/2019 9:21 AM >>>
I received this from Rod Jones over the weekend and he is claiming that his client was told that his 
comments on the Stathem Project were not going to be included in the record for the hearing. He does 
not indicate who told his client this, but he has included a letter that he made from an email that he sent to 
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Brent and I in September. The email below is addressed to Brent, but I think he was sending it to me since 
he did not copy Brent and I actually had several conversations with Mr. Jones after that initial email. 

He would like this communication included in the package for hearing. Please let me know if this will be 
included so I can respond to him and let him know.

Thanks,

Trent.

Trent Taylor
Interim Manager
Code Enforcement Division
Mendocino Co. Planning and Building Services
phone: (707)234-6669
Email:  taylort@mendocinocounty.org

>>> "Rod" <rodjones@mcn.org> 11/11/2019 5:15 PM >>>
Brent,

As you know, I spent some time assisting my client, Hollis Lesur, in assessing the 
situation relative to this use permit application.  However, she recently had been 
informed that my comments to you via email in September were apparently never made 
a part of your file and thus would not be included in any administrative record.  I’m 
separately attaching my email contents to you here and would ask that you insure they 
are brought to the attention of the Permit Administrator and are included for the record.  
Please confirm this has taken place.  Thanks.

Rod Jones
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Rodney R. Jones
P.O. Box 189
Mendocino, CA 95460
707.937.0549
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